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From: Øystein Størkersen  
Sent: 29 April 2008 15:50 
To: Bert Lenten (UNEP/AEWA Secretariat) 
Cc: Gunn Paulsen; Terje Bø 
Subject: Re: Genetic analysis of LWfG  
 
 
We refer to articles and debate regarding recent genetic studies done on LWfG. The Directorate 
for Nature Management, as the Norwegian wildlife management authority, have now completed 
our review of the studies and contributions. Our conclusions are in general terms supportive of 
the conclusions given by the Finnish and Swedish comments.  
  
Please accept our apologies for our belated response.  
  
Best regards  
  
Øystein Størkersen 
Directorate for Nature Management 
N-7485 Trondheim 
Norway  
 


